
You're invited to join 
qvhd's medical reserve

corps (MRC) unit 
The MRC is a national group of local

volunteers engaging their communities to
strengthen public health, build resilience
& improve local preparedness, response
& recovery capabilities through events,

FREE trainings and drills. 
Serving the town of Bethany, Hamden, North Haven & Woodbridge CT



The Quinnipiack Valley 
Health District (QVHD) MRC will be
responsible for vaccinating our 

critical workforce once the 
COVID-19 vaccine becomes available. 

We need Medical Professionals like
YOU on hand to assist with

administering the vaccine at our
points of dispensing (POD's). 

Everyone has a
role find yours

JOIN the MRC by registering on
www.ctresponds.ct.gov

To learn more, email: Vfedak@qvhd.org


